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Cameron M Boissiere

From: Anthony <neworleanscandles@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 10:19 PM
To: CPCINFO
Subject: PD3-03 FLUM change

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems 
suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the 
reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 
 
 
Stop trying to limit the size of our retail AND put residential on heavily traffic'd streets. 
 
Earhart shouldn't even be "Neighborhood Commercial" it should be General Commercial 
 
And it definitely shouldn't be "Mixed Use" The residential side of living on a major thoroughfare is probably not all that great. 
Make it something with some more jobs for the residents that live off of the major thoroughfare. 
 
I oppose PD3-03 
 
Anthony Favre 



1

Cameron M Boissiere

From: Anthony <neworleanscandles@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 10:31 PM
To: CPCINFO
Subject: PD3-04

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems 
suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the 
reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 
 
 
Apparently y'all want people to live on major thoroughfares all over the city 
 
And don't seem to care if they have jobs. 
 
What do you actually think will be built on a major US highway? 
 
You can find something better. 
 
But right now its about as good a place as any for the Job Center, a police supply store, a marble and stone company, a gas 
station/convenience store, a trophy shop, the Hotel that could use some work but apparently is starring in some films, and a 
nursery. 
Are these businesses not good enough? What is the hope here, across from the train tracks and in front of probably 30,000 
cars a day. 
 
I'm going to oppose this just because I'm not entirely convinced anyone should live on that stretch of Airline highway for their 
quality of life. 
 
Anthony Favre 
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Laura B. Bryan

From: M Claudia Garofalo <claudiagarofalo@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 2:41 PM
To: CPCINFO
Cc: Joseph I. Giarrusso
Subject: Tulane Proposed Changes to Broadway, Calhoun, Freret

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message 
seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing 
attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 

 
  
I am opposed to the proposed  Future Land Use Map (FLUM). The map changes removes removes residential properties 
in our City where there is already a severe housing shortage.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Claudia Garofalo 
922 Adams St 
504 259 8796 








